
Government Accredited Contract Consulting Firm (GACCF) 
From the desk of Mr Dalton Raham 
Director (International Affairs), GACCF 
JHB, Republic of South Africa 
 
Good day, 
 
Based on the personal introduction above, I would like to go straight to my purpose of contacting you.  
 
Our firm is a government accredited contract consulting firm specialized on sourcing competent 
contractors nationwide and international to handle contracts, Based in Africa.  
 
I am contacting you for your personal alliance in a business of mutual benefit; our firm has secured 
contracts for many Construction Companies based international and local, both in the Government 
and Private sector. 
 
South Africa being the host country for the 2010 World Cup, between 2006 and 2010, South Africa 
spent in the region of ZAR 5-billion (South African Rands) on building and renovating 10 Wor ld Cup 
stadiums, R5.2-billion on upgrades to the country's airports, and ZAR3.5-billion on improvements to 
the country's road and rail network. The country also worked under tight deadlines to ensure that the 
Gautrain, a high-speed rail link between Johannesburg, Pretoria and Johannesburg International 
Airport, is up and running in time. 
 
Many international and local investors invested in the construction and renovation of guest houses 
and hotels, as well as resorts and leisure parks, which our firm has sol icited for contractors of many 
of this contract works. An estimation of over ZAR 2 Billion in Equivalent was made.  
 
I write, asking for your indulgence in re-profiling funds to the tune of Ten Million, Eight Hundred 
Thousand United States Dollars (US$10.8m) which I and my colleagues want to keep safely overseas 
under your supervision. In other words, we would like you to receive the said funds on our behalf. The 
Funds were derived over time from a project awarded to a foreign firm by my Department, and 
presently the actual contract cost have been paid to the original project executors, leaving the balance 
in the tune of the said amount which we have in principle obtained approval to remit overseas.  
 
Currently, I work as Director (International Affairs), GACCF here in Pretoria. I have the authority and 
approval of my partners involved in this transaction to negotiate a sui table compensation for your 
participation and I propose 22.2 percent, while we also propose that we receive 63.8 percent and 14 
percent be earmarked for purpose of taxation. 
 
This endeavour has a minimal risk factor on your part provided you treat it with the utmost discretion. 
 
You are advised to reach me through email dalraham@gmail.co.za or phone number +27 74 446 
3336 for further clarification. 
 
I await in anticipation your fullest co-operation. 
 
Regards 
 
Dalton Raham  
(On Behalf of my colleagues) 
Tel: +27 71 064 6364 


